DPS 2021 SBH DEMOLITION EXCAVATOR PURCHASE - $215,000

This request / purchase is for a replacement demolition excavator and fire suppression
system

Purchase is being requested through Rudd Equipment, who is the area dealer for Toledo.
Request is to use Sourcewell Awarded Contracts for this purchase

The request is for a Volvo EC220 machine, as the Division has had two (2) since 2012
and have experienced very few problems with them mechanically. Unfortunately, due to
a fire in one of the machines, SB&H is now requesting to purchase a replacement.

SB&H is still responsible for supplying support to TFD when requested

With this excavator, a separate fire suppression system will be purchased and added by
another vendor

Purchase is expected to be delivered in August of 2021



